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I am writing to let you know I am extremely opposed to the 10:1 leverage proposal. If this is
passed the forex business in the USA will cease to exist and everyone will start moving
accounts overseas at a rapid pace. This switch will take billions of dollars from US Forex
companies and put it overseas. Please do not past the 10:1 leverage as it will cause lots of job
losses as well as billions of dollars going to overseas accounts where the leverage would still
be 100:1 or higher.
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Reporting Analyst
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